

ADDITION SUBTRACTION



May 1, 2018

Dear Kindergarten Parents,

As the end of the school year continues to approach fast and furiously, I realize how much maturity and development your children have acquired this year. They have all achieved so much growth in responsibility, ability to concentrate, and self-confidence. I would like to thank and commend all of you for "your" tremendous support to their educational needs.





As we move through the last quarter of this year; in math, we will work intensively on addition and subtraction equations, but also focus on telling time to the hour and half hour, and working coin money and measurement. In reading, we will continue to refine our phonetic word skill development, while practicing to write more creatively and independently. In religion, we will be learning about the messages Jesus gave to us before ascending back to his heavenly Father, and Pentecost, which celebrates the birthday of our church. In science and social studies our units of study will include the life cycle of chicks, plants and animals, dinosaurs, and recognizing maps of our country and the world. As you can see, we will be quite busy!



Coming up in the month of May is our annual Jamboree, which is scheduled for May 18th, 19th, and 20th. It is a wonderful, exciting community event. I hope all of you will be able to attend and join in the fun! We can assist in many ways before that actual weekend. The room mom has already been in contact with you for a donation to the Kindergarten Auction basket that will be sold at the event, and of course, you will be asked to work in a booth sometime during the week-end. If we all participate and get involved, this fund raiser will be an overwhelming success! In

addition, the children are being asked to sell a four (4) books of 25 raffle tickets to reach a goal of 100% class participation established by the Jamboree committee. We hope that everyone, both parents and students, will be excited to sell lots of Raffle tickets. The more they sell beyond the required book of 25 tickets, the more incentives they will earn. There are class incentives to

earn, too! The children in Kindergarten are very excited about these incentive rewards. However, they need your help to sell tickets. Please help our class achieve 100% participation, so we can earn some wonderful prizes and incentives! I know we can do this, so let's get out there and sell our raffle tickets to make Jamboree a rousing success!!!!

RAFFLE RAFFLE TICKETS TICKETS

This year has been truly outstanding with so many beautiful accomplishments and achievements. It could not have happened without your dedicated support and understanding of our program and philosophy of education. I feel very blessed to be working with such wonderful parents and precious children.

Sincerely Carol Ballard



almost because

carry different

ended even

few fewer

follow found

greater last

late lost

meant minus

nice nothing

rather ready

same stay

still until

wait watch

these tomorrow

tonight